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November 2019 

Further night work on Memorial Avenue, Kellyville from 14 
November  

The NSW Government is upgrading Memorial Avenue to a four lane road to meet 
the future transport needs of Sydney’s northwest. 

 

 

Earlier this month, Roads and Maritime Services wrote to you about work happening in your area to 

prepare for the Memorial Avenue upgrade that will begin major work next year.  

This work involves relocating overhead power lines underground. While we will be working along all of 
Memorial Avenue, at the moment most of our work is near the intersections with Arnold Avenue and the 
NW Transitway. 

We have reviewed our schedule for this work and have identified an opportunity to carry out further night 
shifts and ensure we complete this work on time. We are proposing to increase our night work schedule 

from two nights per week to four nights per week.  

We have doorknocked and spoken to the nearby community about this increased work schedule and have 
identified support for us to work these extra shifts. We have committed to scheduling nights with no work 
after two nights to (for example, two nights of work, one night break, two nights of work). This schedule will 

continue until the end of November.   

Location of work 

Location of work on Memorial Avenue 
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 

completing the noisier tasks by midnight.  

We will work four nights per week until the end of November. In December and January we will continue 
working at night. To minimise impact, we will be staging our work at different locations along Memorial 

Avenue. We will not be working in one location for more than two nights per week.  

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Please keep 
to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 

App. 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 60 day and 30 night 
shifts between 14 November 2019 and 31 
January  2020, weather permitting. We will not 

work on public holidays. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 

6pm from Monday to Friday and between 

8am to 1pm on Saturday. Our night work 

hours will be between 8pm and 5am from 

Monday to Friday.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact 
our delivery partner, Ausconnex  
on 02 9157 3673 or 

contact@ausconnex.com.au  

For more information on projects, visit 

rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 
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